
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Kia  o ra , 

Today we are bringing you a News Bulletin that notifies you about the new 
Outage Disclosure website that industry participants will need to use as of 1 April 
2023.  

 

The Gas (Facilities Outage Information Disclosure) Rules 2022 come into effect on 1 
April 2023.  

The purpose of these rules is to provide for effective and timely disclosure of information 
regarding an unplanned outage or planned outage at a gas production facility or a gas 
storage facility for all gas and related market participants. 

These rules provide for – 

• The disclosure of information regarding an unplanned outage or planned outage 
at a gas production facility or a gas storage facility; and 

• The disclosure of information to the industry body to enable it to monitor 
compliance with these rules. 

We have developed a new website to enable gas producers and gas storage owners to 
make disclosures under the Rules and for stakeholders to review information that is 
disclosed. 

From 1 April 2023, you will need to access this website to view planned and unplanned 
outages of gas production and storage facilities.  

If you currently receive email notification of outages from Gas Industry Co’s Industry 
Notifications website, you will automatically start receiving notifications from the new 
website. If you don’t already receive email notifications, you can sign up to receive 
notifications on the new website. 

The current Industry Notifications page will not be accessible from 1 April 2023. 
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Over the next few days, the website developers may post a few test notifications to test 
aspects of the functionality as the system beds in. These notifications will clearly be 
labelled as test notifications and will be removed once the testing is complete. 

If you have any questions regarding the new website, you can contact us at 
info@gasindustry.co.nz 

We thank stakeholders for their continued support of our Information Disclosure 
workstream.   
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	Kia ora,

